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January 16, 2013 

 

Dear University of Maryland Extension (UME) Master Gardener Intern: 

 

Welcome to the UME Master Gardener program for Baltimore City!  The 2013 Master 

Gardener certification course is swiftly approaching and this is a reminder of the 

 upcoming class schedule.  Classes are held on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 6:30pm – 

9pm; the course runs from January 22 – April 9, 2013.   

 

The classes will be facilitated at two locations.  Tuesday classes will take place at the 

UME – Baltimore City office located at 6615 Reisterstown Road, Suite 201, Baltimore, 

Maryland 21215.  If you need assistance with directions for this location, please visit our 

website: www.baltimore.umd.edu. Thursday classes will take place at Clyburn Arboretum 

located 4915 Greenspring Avenue, Baltimore, Maryland 21209.  Check out their website 

for assistance with directions: www.cylburnassociation.org/. 

 

Lastly, please bring your payment of $200.00 to the first class on January 22nd.  Checks 

or money orders should be made payable to EAB (Extension Advisory Board). 

 

Again, welcome UME – Baltimore City Master Gardener Interns, Class of 2013!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Manami 

 

Manami J. Brown, M.Ed. 

UME Baltimore City - Extension Director 

 

 

 

Patricia 

 

Patricia A. Foster 

President, UME Baltimore City Master Gardeners 

 


